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This week we have been looking at a new book called ' Chapatti Moon' we 
will be making chapatti's next week linking to the story. We are looking at 
the festival 'Eid' and thank you for sharing your photos with us, we love 
seeing the children share their stories. We have decorated stars and moons 
and made star and moon shaped 'chapatti' in the play dough area. In maths 
we have been looking at adding numbers within 5 using lots of different 
resources. This can be done at home using any item e.g. 2 cups and 3 
plates, how many items do I have altogether.  

Today we saw a bright rainbow, this sparked lots of interest in how and why 
a rainbow appears and some children went off to draw and paint rainbows, 
lovely to see!  

Next Friday is non uniform day. We are asking for donations towards are 
Christmas fair stalls- chocolate- any form, bottles (bubble bath, wine/ non-
alcoholic wine etc  

Have a great weekend.  

EYFS team. 


